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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

29/06/2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I have booked a trip to Banham Zoo on Tuesday 18th July 2017.  This trip will enhance our learning about minibeasts. 

Banham Zoo has a wealth of invertebrates for us to look at and we have also secured a discovery session which will be led by 

staff at the zoo so that we can learn more about the specific minibeasts at the zoo. Visiting the zoo will enable the children 

to apply their learning about food chains and habitats through a first-hand experience.  

  

We will be departing school at 9.00am and ask that children arrive at school at 8.30am prompt. This will enable time to 

organise the children into their appropriate groups, as well as providing time for a trip to the toilet and for the children to 

choose their High Five lunch. We will return back to school for approximately 5.00pm, traffic depending.  Please ensure that 

you make arrangements to pick up your child at this time. We will keep in contact with school to provide updates on our 

journey to the zoo and back to school. 

 

Since it is an all day trip, children will be provided with a ‘High Five’ packed lunch from school.  We would like the children to 

wear their school uniforms to ensure easy identification while we are there.  Please ensure your child brings a water bottle to 

school on this day clearly labelled with their name.  

The full cost of this educational trip, including transport, entry to the zoo, a ‘Discovery’ session and insurances is £25.00 per 

child. The cost is deemed a ‘contribution’ and all contributions are voluntary. However should contributions received by 

the school render the trip to be considered not viable, it will be cancelled and all contributions will be refunded.  Please 

pay via ParentPay. 

In cases of financial hardship and particularly for our families in receipt of free school meals, we may be able to 

subsidise your contribution. Circumstances such as these will be treated sympathetically; do come and talk to me in 

confidence if this is the case. – Mrs Reynolds (Head Teacher) 

If you would like your child to take part in this trip, please return the permission slip by email and make payment to Parent 

Pay by Friday 7th July 2017. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs J. Cockerill and the Year 2 team   Mrs D. Reynolds 

      Head Teacher 

 

Banham Zoo- Tuesday 18th July  

 

I give permission for my child _________________________________________________ to attend the visit to Banham Zoo on Tuesday 

18th July.  I will arrange for my child to be collected at 5.00pm. 

 

  I have paid the voluntary contribution of £25.00 on ParentPay. 

 

My child will be collected by ___________________________________ (Please circle) 

 

 

Signed: _____________________________________________ (Parent/Carer)   
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